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DATE: January 25, 2000 
TO: Blanca Bayo, Director of Records and Reporting 
FROM: Noreen S. Davis, Director of Legal Services 

Walter D'Haeseleer, Director of Communications 
RE: Docket No. 000014-TI; Request for cancellation of Interexchange Telecommunications 

Certificate No. 3528 by Telecom One, Inc. effective 12/31/99. 

A review of the docket files finds that IXC Certificate No. 3528 was canceled in 
Docket No. 99 1597-TI. 

Pursuant to Section 2.07, Administrative P 1, staff considers this 
docket was open erroneously and requests that the do 

Therefore, since no action is needed from thi close this docket. / b o o w  n 

cc: Williams, CMU 
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Commissioners: 
JOE GARCIA, CHAIRMAN 
J. TERRY DEASON 
SUSAN F. CLARK 
E. LEON JACOBS, JR. 

0 
STATE OF FLORIDA 

DIVISION OF &CORDS & &PORTING 

BLANCA S. BAYO 
DIRECTOR 
(850) 413-6770 

January 4,2000 

Kristie Stokes Hassett, Attorney 
Reboul, MacMurray, Hewitt, Maynard & Kristol 
11 11 Nineteenth Street, NW, Suite 406 
Washington, DC 20036 

Re: Docket No. 000014-TI 

Dear Ms. Hassett: 

This will acknowledge receipt of a request for cancellation of Interexchange 
Telecommunications Certificate No. 3528 by Telecom One, Inc., effective 12/31/99, which 
was filed in this office on January 4, 2000 and assigned the above-referenced docket 
number. Appropriate staff members will be advised. 

Mediation may be available to resolve any dispute in this docket. If mediation is 
conducted, it does not affect a substantially interested person’s right to an administrative 
hearing. For more information, contact the Office of General Counsel at (850) 413-6078 
or FAX (850) 41 3-6079. 
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